
Please support SCR 4006.  The wild horses in Theodore Roosevelt National Park have long 
been a viewing tradition for my family, and many other North Dakota families, as well as 
visitors to our beautiful park.  It is one of North Dakota’s treasures that we need to preserve 
for our future generations. 


